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What Is an Edible Campus?
Landscaping with edible plants is becoming an increasingly common 
way of promoting healthy diets, building community through civic 
participation and re-connecting people to their food. Our seminar has 
worked together to create an action plan for edible landscaping at UMF 
that includes:

• A GIS analysis of sun exposure, road salt, pedestrian flows and other 
important criteria for siting and designing edible landscapes across 
campus

• Identification of suitable edible plants adapted to specific sites on 
campus based on harvest sequence, cultivation and maintenance 
requirements

• A program for sustainable long-term maintenance and experiential 
education opportunities

This poster provides an overview of our action plan, mapping a 
practical way of creating an edible UMF, enabling students to snack on 
tasty fruit, veggies and herbs between classes by Fall 2016.

Our Analysis
Past attempts to grow edible plants on UMF’s campus have not been 
sustainable due to siting problems and inconsistent maintenance and 
upkeep. We took steps to find the best places for edible plants on 
campus and to prioritize low-maintenance, hardy perennials. We found 
the best locations by performing a GIS analysis to determine where 
specific types of plants would thrive. GIS analysis uses computer 
mapping software to combine the essential factors that insure the 
success of edible plantings. These factors include sun exposure, residual 
road salt from the winter, and areas that received the most pedestrian 
traffic flow. 

When evaluating sun exposure we took into account the shadows cast 
from buildings and trees. We estimated the height of the buildings and 
trees around campus and entered them into a database so the shadow 
were accurately calculated. When considering the peak growing season 
we modeled the sun shadows cast on July 1. The reason the peak 
growing season is important is because many favorite edible plants 
require full sunshine. We also looked at the effects of residual road salt 
on soil fertility and plant growth. Because of salt sensitive plants it was 
determined that there should be a 30 foot distance from major roads to 
where any plant would be planted and a 15 foot distance from walking 
paths. Lastly, we discussed and then mapped flows of student 
pedestrians around campus. Edible plantings that are not accessible are 
unlikely to be used by students.

Each member of the class selected a site and specific plant types that 
were suitable for that site.
























